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Valley, Myra
American Period The years from 1850 to the
beginning of the 20th century were years of
great change; settlement brought amenities
such as boarding houses and mail deliveries
by stagecoach. With the gold rush over,
heavier utilization of the land took hold.

See inside for Part 4, American Period.

THE DIARY OF A DESERT TRAIL
continues....

This episode manages with sublime
mirth to relate to city folk of the
early 1900s what the last great
cattle drive in American history was
like. The author, Edward Vail, was
educated in New Jersey and came
west via the first excursion train to
ever enter Arizona. The railroad
was the thing...it made many men
rich, and it sped travel from the
east coast to several points west.
Main lines and spurs developed to
facilitate cattle shipments, to havl
lumber, deliver mail and pas-
sengers, and to transport mining

equipment in and ore out of
Colorado, Arizona and New
Mexico. It was a refusal to pay

rafe increases of
prompted the adventure we retell
for you as Part Il inside this issue.
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- 2003 OFFICERS In Part 4 of the history of the Temecula
President. Charolette Fox Gonsalves presents the  The Society has a website and we

regularly receive emails or phone
calls asking for help on research
projects. It may be the press, high
school or college students, teachers,
or relatives of long-ago residents who
seek information that we are able to
supply. And when we can’t help, we
usually have the contacts and can
point them in the right direction to
continue their inquiry elsewhere.

One inquiry, which T'll call “the
Rainbow Connection”, was from a
woman in Ontario, Canada. Some of
her relatives were settlers near
Temecula and co-founders of
Rainbow, and she hoped to find
burial records in the “little home
cemetery”, circa December 1899.
The little home cemetery was referred
to in some family papers, but its
exact location was not given.

Thus began a most interesting history
lesson in itself. Suffice it to say that
at this time we do not have answers...
but we continue the search.

It is a credit to the foresight of Jeffery
Harmon that we have this website.
He continually improves the graphics,
readability and information on the
site, a well as the number of links to
other sites. Now, when new
members join us from out of state,
we have a a colorful way to keep in
touch...a rainbow connection of our
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own devising!
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